
 

       

      

 

10 February 2021 

 

Dear Minister, 

Thank you your letter, dated 19 January, and for sharing the common framework 

summaries with the Committee.  

The Committee considered the summaries at its meeting on 4 February. Given the limited 

time available before the end of the Fifth Senedd, we will not be in a position to undertake 

work on all provisional Framework Outline Agreements (FOAs) that fall within our remit. 

We have agreed, therefore, to prioritise Plant Health and Plant Varieties & Seeds. If, having 

had sight of any other provisional FOAs we would like to undertake work on them, we will 

let you know at the first available opportunity.  

I am copying this letter to David Rees MS, Chair of the External Affairs and Additional 

Legislation Committee. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mike Hedges MS 

Chair of Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs Committee 

 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg  

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

Lesley Griffiths MS 

Minister for Environment, Energy and Rural Affairs 


